From: Bill Robison <bjrobison18@gmail.com>

To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Comment re: Idaho Power"s 2020 Electric IRP, Case No. IPC-E-19-19
Date: Friday, September 11, 2020 6:16:22 PM

Dear Idaho Public Utilities Commission:

I am an Idaho Power customer and I support clean energy because we need to do all we can to
improve our Idaho economy, reduce climate change, conserve present resources and provide
new jobs!

Our state's unique geography and climate provide us with an excellent opportunity to take
advantage of CUSTOMER PROVIDED SOLAR POWER.

Our state's predictably consistent growth means new construction projects provide thousands
of possibilities for integrated rooftop solar installations that could economically integrate solar
panels in their designs.

This clean energy source could help Idaho Power and and result in construction work for local
businesses and workers.

IDAHO desperately needs an UPDATED POWER PLAN, with help from IDAHO POWER,
to meet our common LONG TERM NEEDS!

Regards,

Bill Robison

2165 E Springwood Dr
Meridian, ID 83642

I acknowledge that submitting a comment in an open case constitutes a public record
under Idaho Code § 74-101 (13) and all information provided by me on this form is available
for public and media inspection. My comment may be reviewed by the utility.
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